Oakland Development Activities Meeting

September 29, 2020, 6 pm

Hosted by OPDC on Zoom

Project: University of Pittsburgh Institutional Master Plan

University of Pittsburgh has been working with the City to incorporate their comments on Pitt’s IMP.
They have removed the Central Oakland Housing site from their IMP after the community raised
concerns about the building’s height, and in order to make sure the building’s design is in alighment
with the City’s forthcoming comprehensive Oakland Plan. The site will be left in the plan (grayed out)
and revisited in the future.

Q: Has City Planning given you any more detail on the number of hearings you will have for the IMP?

A: We are not certain, but we are thinking the City will want to have two briefings because of the large
size of the plan. Last week we received feedback from the City, which we are now incorporating, and we
are hoping for a date soon.

Q: Can you let us know what the City’s feedback is, and how you are responding to it?
A: Yes, we will make this available.

Q: Will there be a period of time for a final review before the briefing or hearing?
A: Most of the changes are small, but we will make sure to share these changes with you.



